
SR 78 Bridge no. 050058 over Fisheating Creek and Bridge no. 050058 over Herbert
Hoover 436079-1

Project Details
Work Type Bridge

Construction
Phase Construction
Length 1 miles
City Moore Haven
County Glades
Road SR 78
Construction
Cost

$2.2 million

Estimated
Completion

Mid 2025

Contact Information
Communications Team
Nancy Morgan
941-720-6335
Nancy.morgan@dot.state.fl.us

Communications Team
Aika Ranieri
(863) 464-0743
ai.ranieri@dot.state.fl.us

About
The Florida Department of Transportation will begin a construction
project in June 2025 to improve two bridges along State Road (SR)
78 in Glades County, Florida: Bridge No. 050057 over Fisheating
Creek and Bridge No. 050058 over the Herbert Hoover Bridge. The
$2.2 million project spans approximately 0.2 miles and includes spall
repair, installation of pile jackets, replacement of expansion joints,
ditch pavement improvements, and the addition of new signing and
pavement markings. Construction is expected to be completed by
early 2026. During this time, motorists should anticipate intermittent
day and nighttime lane closures, traffic shifts, and the presence of
heavy equipment and workers.


